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Dear Sir/Madam
 
I formally lodge an objection to the proposed redistribution for the division of Tangney,
Western Australia.
 
There are two suburbs that are being divided in the same street, Leeming and Kardinya,
and this makes no sense at all.
 
As a local government councillor for the City of Melville there have been difficulties when
attempting to work through issues that impact constituents on both sides of the street
separated by two different local governments.
 
I would seek your favour in reconsidering this redistribution to not divide Leeming and
Kardinya.
 
Thank you.
 
Kind Regards
 
 

Jennifer Spanbroek
Councillor for Bull Creek Leeming
City of Melville

The content of this email is confidential and intended for the recipient specified in message only. It is strictly forbidden to share any part
of this message with any third party, without a written consent of the sender. If you received this message by mistake, please reply to
this message and follow with its deletion, so that we can ensure such a mistake does not occur in the future.

 
 


	WA24-OB0040-Cr_Jennifer_Spanbroek-Coversheet
	WA24-OB0040-Cr_Jennifer_Spanbroek-Redacted



